From @manchester.gov.uk>

Date: 18 January 2018 at 09·22 Subject: Chorlton consultation

To: Eddie Smith <e.smith@manchester.gov.uk>, Mark Rainey

<m.rainey@manchester.gov.uk>,

Hi Eddie and Mark,

Please find attached the following:

- A report summarising the responses we have received to the consultation
- A report summarising the work we did to engage with residents before and during the consultation
- A summary of the conversations that were taking place on Chorlton Facebook (Councillors asked us to do this. I haven't shared this with them yet though)
- The full information & pie charts relating to the closed questions

Please can you let me know when it is ok to share this with GVA & Cushman Wakefield.

We have a meeting scheduled next Wednesday, 24th Jan at 5.00pm to discuss this

Pete Whiteley (Please note I job share Wed/Thur/Friday AM)
Neighbourhood Manager
South Neighbourhood Team
Growth and Neighbourhoods
Manchester City Council
Etrop Court,
Rowlandsway
Manchester

Tel.

Mobile

Email: panchester.gov.uk

Web www.manchester.gov.uk;

M22 5RG

Follow us on Twitter @MCC_Burnage; @MCCChorlton; @MCCDidsbury; @MCCFallowfield; @MCCWhalleyRange, @MCCWithington, @MCCWythenshawe

It is easier to request a service or report a problem online at www.manchester.gov.uk/youraccount

- No need to provide your details every time,
- Access services 24 hours a day with no need to queue,
- Track the progress of your enquiry; &
- Access information about services in your area